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Adam Zack
From: niki becker <iggy8827@gmail.com>Sent: Friday, August 24, 2018 12:36 PMTo: Lopez Village Subarea Planning CommentsSubject: food trucks

Please do NOT over regulate food trucks: there is no reason to do so. Food trucks and restaurants serve very different purposes. Besides OSHA regulations, there does not need to be political oversight into these businesses. There is no limit as to hours or number of restaurants, so why would there be for food trucks?  Thank you, Niki Lopez Resident  


